31 January 1955

Colonel Gilbert C. Jacobus Deputy Commandant and Director of Instruction Command Management School Fort Belvoir, Virginia

Dear Gilt

You were kind to remember your promise to send me the material about your school. This letter is merely to acknowledge receipt of the material and to say that I forwarded it immediately to General Canine, who sent it to the Chief of our Training Division for study, comment, and recommendation. I think I told you we have two of our people now in attendance at the Harvard Musiness School, taking a full year's course in business management.

As soon as I hear from our Training Division I may want to communicate further with you about your school and whether or not we will be able to take advantage of the special opportunities it affords.

Sincerely,

WILLIAM F. PRIEDMAN